## Seanor Farm Park Golf Outing

## Manor Valley Golf Course Export, PA

Friday, September 15, 2023

Dear Local Business Owners,

We need your help. We are holding our annual golf outing to raise money for the ongoing development of the Seanor Farm Park. We have continued to see improvements in the last year. We now have a pavilion that is being used on a regular basis, two exciting playground areas, and actual restrooms. We have received a grant to begin work on the ballfield, This grant will require a significant amount in matching funds. Our amount of the match is \$225,00. Part of the match will be fulfilled by in-kind work but we will still need to raise nearly \$100,000. Your participation can mean so much. That means that your dollars can be multiplied several times through these grants.

We are seeking cash sponsors as well as prize donors. We are expecting 60-80 golfers and will be giving out welcome bags so we will accept smaller items for that as well. We will acknowledge both types of donations in our program and on our website. In addition, Platinum Sponsors(\$500 and above) will receive front page Program Event Sponsor acknowledgment, Gold Sponsors (\$100-499) will receive a featured program listing and verbal acknowledgment at the event and Silver Sponsors (50-99) and above will receive a tee sign. If you are able to help in any way, it would be greatly appreciated.

If you have something to donate that **needs to be picked up**, please contact Tim D'Aurora at 724-433-1448 to make arrangements to do so. This park is an asset to our community which benefits all our residents. We appreciate your consideration and would love to see you on the course, as well.

Sincerely,

Tim D'Aurora Seanor Farm Park Golf Outing Chairman

Please make checks payable to: Salem Township Recreation Board and mail to:
Tim D'Aurora 2032 Rt 819 Greensburg, PA 15601

Company Name			
Donation			